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Sunday, September 3, 2023
	 9:00 am	 Choir Rehearsal
	 9:30 am	 Sunday School
	 10:30 am	 Worship Service			 
    corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
				    		
Monday, September 4, 2023
	 Labor Day, FBC Office Closed

Tuesday, September 5, 2023
	 12:00 pm	 White Flag Ministry Meeting
			   St John’s Episcopal Church  

Wednesday, September 6, 2023
	 5:30 pm	 Wednesday Night Kickoff Event-
			   Outdoor food and fun!

Thursday, September 7, 2023
	 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

            

   At FBC, we believe that one of the most sacred things we do is 
gather together and WORSHIP as a church family every week. Beginning 

Sept. 17-Oct. 29th, our kids will be learning a lot about WORSHIP and what 
it means to be a part of our family. We would love for you to consider pair-
ing up with another adult and signing up for our “We are Family” Project 
and help us make a lasting impact on some of the youngest members of our 
church family.  ~ Jeremiah

 



First Baptist Church at Worship
A Summer in Rome

September 3, 2023
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Romans 12: 9-21; Matthew 16:21-28      

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
“On Eagle’s Wings”

 Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“The Peaceable Life“     

COMMUNION    

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  Jeremiah Banks - (325) 301-8311
If you are unable to reach this minister, 
please leave a message on voice mail. Mes-
sages will be monitored at regular intervals.   
Deacon:  Glennis Hensley - (606) 521-4124

  
   August 27, 2023 Offering Summary
   Budget Offerings		  $         5,231.00	
   YTD Budget Offerings:	 $    393,789.40
   YTD Budget Goal:		  $    480,096.00
   Loose Change Offering
     for Aug.			   $               35.81
Loose Change received in September will be           
used for Corbin Schools Family Resource and 
Youth Services Centers. 

2023 scholarship award checks are 
scheduled to be mailed August 31, 2023.  

Sanctuary Flowers 

 

Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, September 3, 
2023 are placed in memory of 

FLOYD CURD and BARBARA CURD, 
DON BENTON and JUNE DELPH CURD

by
Bryan and Sandi Curd

Flowers are placed in memory of GAYLE MAJORS  
by

Phil Majors, Jamie M. Spencer and 
Megan Majors-Jackson

__________________________

Gifts have been given to the General Fund in  
memory of Pat Parkey 

by
Danny & Marsha Barnett

Joan Black
Rhoda Woods

Gifts have been given to the 
White Flag Ministry in memory of Pat Parkey

by
Ruth Bradley
Peggy Hodges

A gift has been given to the White Flag Ministry 
in memory of Lita Duncan

by
Ruth Bradley

Christmas is just around the corner!!
The Sanctuary Choir is in the process of getting 
ready for the Dec. 3 Christmas Program and  
everyone is invited to participate! You do not 
have to be a choir member to join us sing in the  
Christmas program. See Carolyn Garr for more 
information. We will also be starting our Hand-
ball Choir back up very soon. If you are interest-
ed in participating, please see Carolyn Garr. And, 
no, you do not have to know how to read music 
to play handbells!
	 _______________________________

Prayer Alert Notifications
The Prayer Alert master list is being updated. 
Prayer alerts are brief text messages describing 
an emergency needing an immediate preyer re-
sponse. These texts are IM (instant message) to 
those FBC congregants who have agreed to pray. 
To be added to the Prayer Alert Notification Sys-
tem, text Sandi Curd at 606-524-7786.

______________________________
		

We are excited to welcome the Whitakers (Matt, 
Katherine, David and Deacon) to our FBC family.   

_____________________________

It’s Shoebox Time!
Please support the Christmas Boxes for Appa-
lachia Program by donating washcloths for the 
month of September. You can drop off wash-
cloths outside the church office on Sundays or 
Mon.-Thur. 8-4. Or you may prefer to make a 
finacial donation with your regular offering by 
indicating all or a portion of your offering to 
Shoebox Ministry. Thank you for supporting 
such a worthy cause. These shoeboxes may be 
the only gift a child receives for Christmas. 


